
Da: Çukurova University Erasmus Plus <ka107.cu@gmail.com> 
Date: mer 2 mar 2022 alle ore 07:08 
Subject: International Staff Week 
To: 
 
 

Dear Partner, 

It is our pleasure to invite you to attend International Staff Week2022 at Çukurova University. 

The event will be held from 23rd to 27th May 2022 and it is designed mostly for IRO staff 
responsible for the international agenda of their home institutions. 

The purpose is to share good practices about internationalization activities and mobility programs 
and to strengthen our international partnership through discussions, presentations and 
networking events. 

We would like to give the participants space for their own presentations during the week, for 
better sharing of their knowledge and advice to each other. Please be aware of your active 
participation during registration. 

The International Staff Week will accept a limited amount of participants. We foresee a maximum 
of two people per participating institution. Please do not make travel arrangements before your 
participation is confirmed. We will confirm your participation after the registration 
deadline. Teaching mobility applications will not be accepted. 

Please visit https://events.cu.edu.tr/event/12/  for online registration and the preliminary 
program. The deadline for registration is 31 March 2022. 

We are very much looking forward to meeting and hosting you at Çukurova University, Adana. 

Kind regards 
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